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                   Halloween at Home 
A Hair-raising Halloween Event 

 
                    

 
On Saturday, October 31st , H.O.P.E. for Sunny Skies will be hosting its first Halloween at Home event in the 
local community. Halloween at Home is a safe and fun way for children to enjoy the Halloween holiday and a 
great way for businesses and private citizens to become involved in a City-sponsored community event. 
Families with children will be able to enjoy Halloween from the safety of their home. They will be provided with 
a Family Halloween package that will include costumes, candy, a family nigh pack, and their front door 
decorated in creative and interesting ways by our community volunteers. They will also donate their time to 
prepare and deliver packages for 20 families in the local community .  

In addition to families receiving their Halloween at Home family pack, we also have two other great 
opportunities for businesses or private citizens to get involved with this event by becoming a Candy Partner or 
a Candy Contributor! See below for more information.  

 
         
 

  
Candy Partners are businesses or individuals who donate a minimum of $75 ($35 for non-profit organizations) 
in monetary support of this event. In return for this donation your name or company name will be included in 
the Candy Partners section of the event handout that will be made available to each participant. Your name or 
company name will also be listed on our Halloween at Home portion of the H.O.P.E. for Sunny Skies website. 
ONLY CANDY PARTNERS WILL BE PERMITTED TO PROMOTE THEIR BUSINESS AND/OR DISTRIBUTE 
LITERATURE OR PROMOTIONAL ITEMS IN ADDITION TO CANDY. 
  
 
         
 

Candy Contributors are those businesses or individuals who donate a minimum of $10 in monetary or actual 
candy in support of this event. In return for this donation, your name or company name will be included in the 
Candy Contributors section of the Family Package Insert that will be made available to each participant. Candy 
Contributors will not be permitted to promote their business or distribute business literature on-site. 
If you are interested in volunteering your time for this event, please visit our website at 
www.hopeforsunnyskies.org to download a Volunteer application. For more information on how 
you can become involved with this fun community event, please contact Rashada Torrence at 281-
720-6611. All monetary and candy donations must be received by September 30th and all candy 
must be received in unopened bags. 


